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CONSULATE GENERAL
OF TURKEY

7-2022/46302249/34292258 -

The Consulate General of the Republic of Turkey presents its compliments to the Food
and Health Bureau of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (“SAR”) of the People’s
Republic of China and with reference to its Note dated 5 August 2021 (Ref. No: Z-
2021/46302249/33114313), has the honour to attach herewith a revised non-exhaustive list of
laboratories / health institutions for COVID-19 tests that are recognised by the Government of
the Republic of Turkey.

The Consulate General would be grateful if this information could be forwarded to the
relevant Hong Kong SAR authorities for attention.

The Consulate General of the Republic of Turkey avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Food and Health Bureau of the Hong Kong SAR of the People’s Republic of China
the assurances of its highest consideration.
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Enc: As stated.

To:
Food and Health Bureau
Hong Kong SAR of the People’s Republic of China

cao
Government Secretariat-Protocol Division
Hong Kong SAR of the People’s Republic of China

Room 301, 3rd Floor, Sino Plaza
255-257 Gloucester Road, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong
Tel: (852) 2572-1331 Fax: (852) 2893-1771



